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NOTICE TO BIDDERS 

Request for Bids for the Purchase of Solar Renewable Energy Certificates 
 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Willingboro Municipal Utilities Authority (“Willingboro 
MUA” or “MUA”) is seeking bid proposals for the purchase of Solar Renewable Energy Certificates 
(“SRECs”) from its Solar Projects (the “Facilities”). Bids will be due no later than: 

 
Wednesday, May 8, 2024 at 10:30 AM EST 

 
BID PROPOSALS SHOULD BE EMAILED TO: 

Andrew Conte: Andrew.Conte@gabelassociates.com 
 

With a copy to: 
Holly Reed: Holly.Reed@gabelassociates.com 

Olamide Satimehin: Olamide@gabelassociates.com 
Jim Mackie: Jmackie@wmua.info 

 
The Willingboro MUA intends to sell the SRECs associated with its two solar facilities located at the 
Meribrook Treatment Plant and Pollution Control Plant in Willingboro, New Jersey. The total collective 
size of the systems is approximately 1,054 kW. The MUA provides potable water and sanitary sewer 
services to the Township of Willingboro and a portion of Westampton. 

 
The Willingboro MUA is seeking a Buyer to purchase the SRECs from its Facilities which will 
include previously created SRECs as well as future SRECs for a contract term of up to one year 
forward. Specifically, this will include 1,217 SRECs that have already been generated and available 
for transfer, as well as the potential future SRECs that are anticipated to be created for the remainder 
of EY 2024, and EY 2025. As part of the process, the Willingboro MUA is requesting that Bidders 
provide bids on various term lengths and SREC volumes. The Willingboro MUA will evaluate the 
bids and determine the Bidder and term that will provide the best value in the sole judgment of the 
MUA. 

For all forward contracts (i.e., SRECs that have not yet been generated), the sale would take place 
on a Unit Contingent basis with no performance guarantees imposed on the MUA. 

 
Request for Bid (“RFB”) packages may be obtained from Andrew Conte or Holly Reed at Gabel 
Associates, the MUA’s Energy Consultant, by calling 732-296-0770 or via e-mail at 
Andrew.Conte@gabelassociates.com or Holly.Reed@gabelassociates.com. 


